VA MEDICAL CENTER FORUM
Saturday, December 11, 2021

Councilwoman Paula McCraney, District 7, Louisville Metro Council, convened a forum for the
convenience of the VA project neighbors. While almost everything is set, this was an “information”
meeting letting all of us know some of the specifics of the construction.

Construction has begun as most of us have seen. In a couple of months they will schedule blasting.
Right now, they have set 2-4pm for blasting times. After input from residents they may be looking at a
different time frame to avoid major traffic issues at that time. The blasting will be similar to what was
done in our city by MSD.

The project will provide 2600 parking spaces, and almost 1,000,000 square feet of building space. The
project is due for completion January of 2026.

Road work, widening the intersection will happen in 2025. As a side note, related to the coming project
on Herr Ln, near the high school, they will be building a right turn lane at Westport Rd, and extending
the left turn lane.

If you are interested USACE will be providing weekly construction updates via email each Monday. You
can sign up for these updates by emailing: LOUVAMCCONSTRUCTION@USACE.ARMY.MIL.
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